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We are extremely grateful for the continued support provided by Deercreek Women's Alliance to ensure all
children have access to free vision care—a vital component of primary healthcare. Your support helped us to
hold Sight in Schools vision clinics at Greenfield Elementary, a Title I public school in the Deercreek school
district in which more than 91% of the students attending are from low-income families. Your gift allowed us to
bring the doctor, eye exams, and glasses directly to the students in need. 

There was a great need for our vision care services at Greenfield Elementary. During the first half of the 2023-
2024 school year, we‘ve held 6 Sight in Schools clinics there, providing a total of 123 students with complete eye
exams! All 85 students in need of glasses were able to pick their frames out during the clinic. Now these children
are able to see their world clearly! Your support makes this possible!!

Services Provided 7/1/2023 - 12/31/2023
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Deercreek Women's Alliance Impact: 

Services provided 7/1/23 - 12/31/23 - First half of 2023-2024 school year

We're starting 2024 off with a very EXCITING ANNOUNCEMENT... 
Introducing our New Mobile Vision Clinic Van!!

Our new Mobile Vision Van is a complete eye doctor's office on wheels! It will
used for our Sight in Schools Children's Vision Program! 

Photos above are some of the students from Greenfield Elementary that received the gift of clearer sight because of your support! 


